
NOTICE OF VACANCY

GEDLING BOROUGH COUNCIL
PORCHESTER WARD

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN

that due to the resignation of Councillor Michelle Welsh, a vacancy has arisen in the Office of
Councillor for the said ward.

To call an election a request must be made in writing to the Returning Officer at the address
below by TWO electors within the principal local authority area.

Dated 21 March, 2025

Mike Hill
Returning Officer
Civic Centre
Arnot Hill Park
Arnold
Nottingham
NG5 6LU


